
What are Joint Visits?

A joint visit is a co-visit with your Primary 
Service Provider (PSP) and an additional team 
member. The intention of the joint visit is to share 
additional expertise and knowledge with you and 
your child’s PSP.

A joint visit provides an opportunity 
for team members to:

• 	 Observe the strategies you and your PSP are 	
	 currently using and discuss next steps.
• 	 Problem solve with you and the PSP.
• 	 Address your questions related to a specific 		
	 intervention need.
• 	 Explore and try new intervention strategies 		
	 or additional ideas.
Joint visits can be scheduled periodically over the 
course of your child’s enrollment in the program. 
Another team member may join your child’s 
PSP for consecutive visits to provide additional 
support when learning to implement new 
strategies or when achieving a developmental 
milestone.
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